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Astronomical News

Personnel Movements

Departures (1 October–31 December 2014))

Europe

Beller, Angelika (DE)	 Administrative Assistant
Block, Roland (DE)	 Head of HR Department
Dekker, Klaas Johannes (NL)	 Instrumentation Physicist
Fedrigo, Enrico (IT)	 Software Engineer
Inno, Laura (IT)	 Student
Niederhofer, Florian (DE)	 Student
Pontoni, Cristian (IT)	 Mechanical Engineer
Rodrigues, Myriam (PT)	 Fellow
Saulder, Christoph (AT)	 Student
Turolla, Stefano (IT)	 Software Engineer
Yan, Fei (CN)	 Student

Chile

Diener, Catrina (CH)	 Student
Elliott, Paul (GB)	 Student
Kabath, Petr (CZ)	 Op. Staff Astronomer
Krogager, Jens-Kristian (DK)	 Student
Rengaswamy, Sridharan (IN)	 VLTI Astronomer
Schuller, Frédéric (FR)	 Head of Science APEX
Segovia, Alex (CL)	 Software Engineer
Villarroel, Cristian (CL)	 Electromechanical Technician
Weilenmann, Ueli (CH)	 Deputy Director

Arrivals (1 October–31 December 2014)

Europe

Kerzendorf, Wolfgang (DE)	 Fellow
Molina, Conde Antonio Ignacio (ES)	 Electronics Engineer
Noirot, Gaël (FR)	 Student
Popping, Gergely (NL)	 Fellow
Schulz, Christine (DE)	 Student

Chile

Colleoni, Franco (CL)	 Electronic Engineer
Haubois, Xavier (FR)	 Fellow
Kaminski, Tomasz (PL)	 Fellow
Sedaghati, Elyar (IR)	 Student
Stephan, Christian (DE)	 System Engineer

Confirmation of The Messenger Subscription

We are currently updating our subscriber 
database for the printed edition of  
The Messenger. If you wish to continue 
receiving a hard copy, and have not  
yet confirmed your subscription, please 
read further.

On the label of the envelope in which  
you received this edition, you will find a 
unique web link, written in the format 
http://eso.org/m/MMMM. Please type  
this link into a browser and tick the box 
“Subscribe to receive the ESO Messen-
ger” if you wish to continue receiving the 
printed version. By pressing the “Submit” 
button, you will then continue to receive 
the print version of The Messenger. If you 
wish to check your postal address, click 
on “Update your profile”. The Messenger 
is always available on the ESO web1.

This is the last chance to confirm your 
Messenger postal subscription. If you do 
not confirm your subscription by 31 Janu-
ary 2015, we assume that you no longer 
wish to receive The Messenger in print 
form.

In case you do not currently have internet 
access, please inform us of your desire  
to continue with the printed subscription, 
by letter to:
The Editor
The Messenger
European Southern Observatory
Karl Schwarzschild Straße 2
85748 Garching bei München
Germany

Links

1 �The Messenger: http://www.eso.org/sci/publica-
tions/messenger/
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